From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: Friday, December 8, 2017 4:33 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment - | NG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-12-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0224, EB-2017-0255, EB-2017-0275

-- Name --
Samuel Israel

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The gas companies are private companies that are regulated by the province.

In that sense the profitability of these companies is affected by provincial regulation. But every business
in the province can use that argument in the sense of business licenses etc and other regs. | believe that
environmental concerns should be seen as the cost of doing business. If after doing every conceivable
thing to be profitable, the companies find that protecting the environment is causing them to be in the
red, then we can look at some way to compensate. But given that these companies are essentially
protected through monopoly power it is not the consumer's responsibility to give them a windfall profit
by paying for costs the company is likely to write off as corporate tax deductions as well.





